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Generations of families have experienced the stories of Woodland Park Zoo  
for 108 years. First dates, new babies, school field trips, regular family outings,  
and a host of memorable events began at the zoo and hold a lasting place  
in the minds of many children and adults.

Woodland Park Zoo continues to set the stage for these stories — and the memories they 
make — for the newest generations. It is your support of the zoo, whether as a member, 
volunteer, first-time donor or long-time contributor, that creates the opportunity for more 
than 1 million people every year to experience the wonders of wildlife.

Help us continue to inspire, naturally, for the memories yet to be.
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Just wanted to let you all know at Woodland Park Zoo 
that my family has always enjoyed going there and seeing 
the wonderful animals that you have. Thanks for having 
such a great zoo for everyone.Yours truly,

Jim and Terri Frank

Right: Last fall, a baby gorilla’s birth gave us a great conservation story to celebrate — twice!  
First, we announced the 12th successful birth of an endangered western lowland gorilla at our zoo.  
A few months later, we celebrated a surgical first when pediatric neurosurgeons teamed up with zoo 
veterinarians to remove a growth from near her spine. She is now growing up healthy and happy  
with her mom, Amanda, and to the delight of millions of visitors at the zoo and via our website. 
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Creating workable solutions to human-elephant 

conflict is a key component of the work of one of 

our newest partners, the Hutan Asian Elephant 

Conservation Project. Dr. Isabelle Lackman-

Acrenaz, along with her husband and fellow 

researcher, Marc Acrenaz, are collaborating with 

indigenous villagers in the elephants’ Bornean 

habitat to create practical solutions to protect 

elephants while ensuring sustainable livelihoods 

for villagers.

 



Top: Conservation combines working with people in the home ranges of endangered species as well as 
educating people here about the importance of field work and research. Dr. Tom McCarthy, conservation 
director for our partner the Snow Leopard Trust, gave public presentations on the Trust’s work during  
our first Snow Leopard Day, a joint event of the Trust and the zoo.

Middle: Researcher !omas Breuer has spent the last six years studying gorillas and other wildlife in the 
swampy bais of central Africa. !roughout this long-term study, funded in part by the zoo, a great amount 
of the behavioral and demographic information scientists know about lowland gorillas has been determined. 
Breuer’s work includes educational outreach to neighboring villagers, teaching children about their  
connections to nature.

Bottom: Conservation partners gathered in the zoo’s Tropical Rain Forest dome for a rare meeting:  
Dr. Tom McCarthy, conservation director for the Snow Leopard Trust; Eric Kowalczyk, a Woodland  
Park Zoo keeper and representative of the Hornbill Research Foundation and Nest Adoption Program;  
Dr. Lisa Dabek, the zoo’s director of field conservation and founder of the Tree Kangaroo Conservation 
Program; !omas Breuer from the Mbeli Bai Project; Erin Sullivan, collection manager and head of the 
Oregon Silverspot Recovery Project and Bug Club International; Chris Morgan, head of the Grizzly Bear 
Outreach Project; and Ric Brewer, zoo staffer and Species Survival Plan Coordinator for the Partula Snail 
Field Project.
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“I’m so proud to say that the Grizzly Bear 

Outreach Project has become a widely 

praised model for helping to ensure that 

people understand bears through imaginative, 

community-based outreach and education. Bear 

conservation is as much about people as it is 

about bears, and Woodland Park Zoo has been an 

absolutely essential partner in our efforts.”

 — Chris Morgan, Founder,  

      Grizzly Bear Outreach Project 



 

Clockwise from left: A first-hand account of life on the East African savanna was provided by a group of four 
Maasai tribesmen who joined the zoo staff during Maasai Journey this summer. Sokoine Ntalamia enthralled 
kids and adults alike with stories of life with hippos and other savanna animals that share his native Kenya.

An up-close encounter with a real scorpion is only one of dozens of possible experiences kids get to partake in on 
a field trip to the zoo.

Maasai Journey provided many education opportunities for school trips, including the “Soaked or Parched” tour 
that taught students about the importance of water to the people and animals on the East African savanna. 
Here a class gathers to learn at African Village’s well.
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Teachers Violet Ewing from Graham Hill Elementary, and Priscilla Krueger from Lynnwood  

High School appreciate the educational efforts created by the zoo. With them are students  

Trieu-Van Nguyen and her sister Tuong-Van Nguyen, and James Mathew visiting Zoomazium’s 

Nature Exchange.
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Above: Kids of all ages enjoy Zoomazium, 
with the strangler fig tree slide among its 
most popular features. And Zoomazium 
was awarded the LEED Gold Certification 
for its environmentally friendly design and 
construction — the first for any zoo project in 
the U.S.

Left: Our summer offering, Maasai Journey, 
presented a number of educational and fun 
opportunities to learn about East African 
wildlife and culture during its four-month run. 
!e drums in African Village were just one 
popular feature.

Kids of all ages love the zoo. In 2007,  nearly 1.1 million kids and adults passed through the zoo’s gates. With a wealth of programming, fascinating animals, intriguing special events and conservation-focused information, the zoo is a regional draw  and treasured community resource.



 

 

 

 

 

11

 



Animal health is a priority at the zoo and here 

the zoo’s Interim Director of Animal Health, 

Dr. Kelly Helmick, and Veterinary Techni-

cian Linda Moneymaker, perform an exam on 

our female snow leopard, Nadia, a species first 

introduced to the zoo in the 1970s and the focus 

of our conservation partnership with the Snow 

Leopard Trust.

Giraffe feedings proved a popular 

part of our Maasai Journey 

summer experience at the zoo. 

More than 16,000 adults and kids 

got a first-hand chance to feed our 

two young male giraffes, Chioke 

and Kipande, an inspiring and 

memorable opportunity to see these 

giants up-close and learn more 

about them.



“I love facilitating the animal contact involved in the behind- 

the-scenes experience. I can remember the first few times I came 

into the presence of such beautiful wildness;  I shed tears when I 

was first introduced to elephants, up close and personal.  

I could not help myself. I became a zookeeper just to be near the 

animals. I love seeing the same response in other people.   

It reminds me how lucky I am to be here every day.”  

  — African Savanna Zookeeper Joyce Ford

Maasai tribe members “Kobole” Partisan Ole Parsaloi (front) and 
Sokoine Ntalamia fascinated zoo visitors with stories about living 
on the savanna of southern Kenya and how their lives intersect 
with its wildlife.
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Volunteers from 11 Pacific Northwest zoos, 

aquariums and museums participated  

in the annual Pacific Northwest Docent  

and Volunteer Association Conference  

held at the zoo, and were treated to a host  

of interesting tours and facts about our zoo.

#e volunteer spirit is strong at Woodland Park Zoo. In 2007, 751 individuals and nine community 
groups of more than 800 people invested more than 78,300 hours in our zoo. Volunteers demonstrate 
our mission by educating visitors, assisting zookeepers, working at special zoo events, speaking to 
community groups and dozens of other essential functions. #eir time is truly an investment as their 
hours would add up to more than $1.3 million worth of salaries! We applaud their creativity, dedication 
and, especially, their passion for the zoo and our mission.

Docent and Volunteer Association Conference, held here at the zoo. Volunteers from 11 different 

decades. Mary volunteers in the gorilla unit — Pete and Nina are her favorites — and she has also 
helped care for twin orangutans Towan and Chinta (who celebrate their 40th birthday in 2008!)  
as infants.

fairs and other special events in order to spread the mission work of the zoo.

Maasai Journey a success for zoo visitors, giving nearly 300 presentations and educating visitors about 
life on the East African savanna from “People and Goats” to “Wonderful Waterholes” to providing 

Day,” in August 2007, a cooperative event between the zoo and the Trust to promote snow leopard 
appreciation and conservation.

for Amanda the gorilla, conduct animal observation studies, and collect data for projects as diverse as 
bird banding and animal visibility studies.
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Above: Volunteers (back row) Katie Ahl, Marilyn L’Esperance, Henry 

Lingat, Kathy Johnson, Judy Nyman-Schaaf, and Barbie Cameron 

share time with African pygmy goats Nabo, Are and Uni in the 

African Village.
Right: Zoo Corps, the zoo’s popular teen volunteer program, provided 

enthusiastic and vibrant public presentations for visitors as well as 

valuable, real-life learning experiences for its young participants.

doing something different and some days you really connect with 

the zoo visitors and feel that you have sparked something in them 

— a greater appreciation for the animals or some little thing they 

can do to help them. It is such an emotional high. I also like work

ing with my fellow volunteers and have made many friends. We are 

all from such different backgrounds, but when we are at the zoo, 

we all have a common purpose.” 

   — Woodland Park Zoo Volunteer
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Bruce Bentley, with daughter-in-law April Wood and 

grandson Marquis, pose with giraffes Chioke (front)  

and Kipande.

11-year-old Harrison Grad, a huge penguin fan, donated $500 of his birthday money towards the zoo’s Humboldt penguins and the construction of a new exhibit. His dreams will become a reality as the zoo breaks ground on a new Humboldt penguin exhibit in 2008. 



 

Right: !e 31st annual Jungle Party gave nearly 
1,000 zoo supporters the opportunity to cut loose 
on the zoo’s North Meadow and learn more about 
the work of the zoo while contributing to our work. 
!is year’s theme, “Our Northwest,” celebrated na-
tive Northwest cultures and animals, complete with 
Jungle Party attendee Rhonda Nelsen’s encounter with 
“salmon tossers” from the Pike Place Fish Market.

Below: Animal Planet personality Jeff Corwin, along 
with our spectacled owl Koba, gave the youngest guests 
at our annual fundraising dinner, thrive!, a special 
evening in Zoomazium.
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2007 Support



Director’s Circle
$1,000,000 and above

$100,000-$999,999

$50,000-$99,999

$25,000-$49,999

$10,000-$24,999
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Safari Club
$5,000-$9,999



 

 

$1,000-$4,999

 
Rhonda and Larry Nelsen
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SaSa and Ken Kirkpatrick    
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Savanna Club
$500-$999

Bank of America, BNY Mellon Wealth Management,  and WongDoody  

 
 

Celebrate Our Northwest
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Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation

 

 



 

Marla Peele

 



Estate Gifts

Matching Gift Organizations

Honorarium/Memorial Gifts
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LionHearts Club
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Trish Millines Dziko and Jill Hull Dziko
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$7,000,000+

$1,000,000-6,999,999

$500,000-999,999

$250,000-499,999

ZooKeepers Society

$100,000-249,999

 



 



Up to 5 Years

Volunteers presented a myriad of special programs at the zoo, including events such as our summer concert 

series, WaMu ZooTunes, to daily presentations of discovery boxes and animal experiences. Here, Judy Makai 

shows young visitors the surprising strength of a giraffe’s skull.
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5 to 9 Years



10 to 19 Years

20 to 29 Years

30 Years or More
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Above: A lesser galago, or bush 

baby, gets a wellness check at  

3 weeks of age.

Left: A newly installed kiosk tells 

Zoomazium’s “green” story as the 

country’s first zoo structure that 

is certified as Gold by the U.S. 

Green Building Council through 

its Leadership in Energy and 

Environmental Design program.



Growing a sustainable zoo

 
 

 

Deputy Director
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As of May 1, 2008
* In millions, except where indicated.
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Generations of families have experienced the stories of Woodland Park Zoo  
for 108 years. First dates, new babies, school field trips, regular family outings,  
and a host of memorable events began at the zoo and hold a lasting place  
in the minds of many children and adults.

Woodland Park Zoo continues to set the stage for these stories — and the memories they 
make — for the newest generations. It is your support of the zoo, whether as a member, 
volunteer, first-time donor or long-time contributor, that creates the opportunity for more 
than 1 million people every year to experience the wonders of wildlife.

Help us continue to inspire, naturally, for the memories yet to be.
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Just wanted to let you all know at Woodland Park Zoo 
that my family has always enjoyed going there and seeing 
the wonderful animals that you have. Thanks for having 
such a great zoo for everyone.Yours truly,

Jim and Terri Frank

Right: Last fall, a baby gorilla’s birth gave us a great conservation story to celebrate — twice!  
First, we announced the 12th successful birth of an endangered western lowland gorilla at our zoo.  
A few months later, we celebrated a surgical first when pediatric neurosurgeons teamed up with zoo 
veterinarians to remove a growth from near her spine. She is now growing up healthy and happy  
with her mom, Amanda, and to the delight of millions of visitors at the zoo and via our website. 




